
From: UFS Communications 
Sent: 03 December 2019 15:53 
Subject: FUG Wednesday 11th December  
 
Dear all, 
 
Here is a reminder for the next Financial Users Group which is to be held at the Fadi Boustany Lecture 
Theatre, Judge Business School on Wednesday 11th December from 9.30am to 11am. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting and the current agenda can be found here. 
 
This is an open meeting and we look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards, 
Michelle Bond 
 
 
** This communication has been sent to Key Contacts, FUG and UFS Email distribution group.  
 
 

https://ufs.admin.cam.ac.uk/financial-users-group/fug-papers

